
From: Chung, Kimberly kchung@anr.msu.edu
Subject: CSUS Town Hall Meeting, Thurs Feb 8, 7-9pm

Date: February 4, 2018 at 8:53 PM
To: CSUS-GRAD@LIST.MSU.EDU

Department	of	Community	Sustainability	Town	Hall
Thursday,	February	8,	2018

7-9	PM,	221	Natural	Resources	Building	[and	225	if	necessary]

	

The	purpose	of	the	Town	Hall	is	to	provide	a	space	for	members	of	our	community	to	ask

quesLons	and	share	concerns	about	the	recent	events	at	MSU.		All	CSUS	students,	staff,	and

faculty	are	invited	to	aSend.	

	

The	sessions	will	be	moderated	by	Georgia	Peterson	and	Kimberly	Chung.		Mike	Hamm	and	John

Kerr,	CSUS	Department	Chair	and	Associate	Chair,	will	also	be	on	hand	to	answer	any	quesLons.	

In	the	interest	of	supporLng	a	safe	environment	where	all	concerns	can	be	heard,	no	cameras,

recordings	or	members	of	the	press	will	be	permiSed.		Our	purpose	is	to	be	with	each	other	and

hear	each	other.		ParLcipants	may	ask	quesLons,	share	whatever	is	on	their	mind,	and	hear	how

others	see	the	situaLon.		For	those	that	prefer	to	share	their	thoughts	in	wriSen	form,	there	will

be	an	opportunity	to	do	so.

		

All	students,	faculty,	and	staff	are	encouraged	to	aSend	and	voice	their	concerns.		There	will	also

be	a	space	to	provide	input	on	how	we	can	move	forward,	act	locally,	and	regain	the	pride	we	feel

in	our	university.		


